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Welcome,
to the 22nd edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep customers and suppliers informed about major changes and 
developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fields.

The AMES Group will be represented at this year’s Aircraft Interiors Expo in 
Hamburg already for the fifth time. Please visit us in Hall B6 Stand 6A70 and 
experience our newest products and service portfolio. On the first day of this 
exhibition, 14 April at  around 16:00 we are happy to invite our guests to a 
Styrian local specialities get together.

At the AIX in Hamburg we will also introduce a new member of our AMES Group – QRrelation Engineering Team, a 
versatile engineering service provider for cabin reconfigurations, covering Structures, Avionics, IFE and Systems. 
QRelation Engineering is situated in Hamburg with a team of experienced engineers supporting OEMs, MROs but 
also our AMES Design Organization. For further information please see us at the AIX or contact QRelation Engineering 
Team via engineering@qrelation.com

AIX Hamburg 14 – 16th April 2015

New Cabin Products

AMES Ireland 
To improve our service level for all our Irish customers, we have introduced AMES Ireland Ltd two years ago. Our 
Dublin Customer Support office continues being managed by David Tierney and supported by Mark O`Grady, Design 
Engineer and Ms. Fiona Callaghan, CAMO Engineer. Further office expansion is planned for the coming months and 
this will ensure an even stronger and more focused customer support team available to our customers in Ireland.
Ames Ireland office contact: Ireland@ames.co.at

For further details please contact us via e-mail on services@ames.co.at. or see our website on www.ames.aero.

Full height stowages and partitions for the 
long range fleets, crew rest facilities for 

A330 and B767 
have been 
included into 
our portfolio, 
please get more 
information and 
details at the 
AIX in Hamburg.
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